
P3

Lower 

frequency of 

flooding to 

Abingdon and 

Botley roads

P7

Less likelihood 

of subsequent 

sewer flooding

P4 

Fewer 

electricity 

disruptions as 

a result of 

flooding

P5

Improved 

resilience of 

high-speed 

broadband 

network

S2

Increased 

number of 

people walking 

and cycling in 

the area

P1

Residential 

properties 

suffer less 

damage

By July 2022, move at 
least 100 homes to a 
lower National Flood 

Risk Assessment 
(NaFRA) category

By July 2022, the Botley 
Road, Abingdon Road, 
sewerage service and 

railway line will not be 
at risk from a river flood 

up to the size of that 
seen in 2007  

By July 2022, reduce the 
risk of flooding to at 

least 40 utility 
infrastructure assets at 

risk of flooding

Reduced 

insurance 

premiums and 

excesses

Fewer health 

and stress 

related issues 

due to flooding

Lower costs for 

evacuation and 

temporary 

accommodation 

P6

Lower 

frequency of 

flooding to 

railway line

Lower cost EA 

resource – 

flood warnings 

and response

Enabling 

redevelopment to 

support economic 

growth in the City

Businesses are not 

put off from locating 

in Oxford due to risk 

of flooding

Less disruption 

to commercial 

supply chain

Passenger and 

freight trains are 

not disrupted

Buses and cars 

flow freely 

around the city 

centre

Reduced repair 

and compensation 

costs for utility 

companies

Improved 

access for 

visitor economy

Increased 

business rate 

revenue for 

councils 

Improved health 

due to commuters 

cycling to work
Reduced number 

of journeys made 

by motor vehicles

Increased 

income for the 

Universities  

Social infrastructure 

e.g. schools and 

hospitals are not 

impacted 

Increased public 

understanding and 

appreciation of the 

natural 

environment

Improved air 

quality

Increased 

opportunities 

for fishing

Increased appeal of 

Oxford as a green 

and pleasant place 

to live, work and 

visit
Retain and enhance 

Oxford's reputation as 

an international centre 

of excellence for 

education and 

research

Improved physical 

and mental health 

and wellbeing. 

Reduced pressure 

on NHS

Archaeological 

studies and finds 

provide new content 

and artefacts for 

Oxford's museums

D3

Disturbance of in-situ 

archaeology, SSSI and 

existing cycleways 

and footpaths during 

construction

D2

Change in landscape 

adversely affects 

farming and current 

recreational use

D1 

Scheme damages 

existing flood-

dependent 

habitats

Sub-

objective

Direct 

Benefit

Indirect 

Benefit
Disbenefit

Key

Greater 

business 

resilience

V13 – 17 Feb 2017

S1

New riverside 

environment 

between North 

Hinksey and 

South Hinksey

P8

Opportunity to 

improve 

biodiversity

Oxford FAS Benefit Dependency Map v13

By July 2022, create a net 
increase of at least 5 

hectares of water-
dependent habitat that 
meets the objectives of 
the Water Framework 

Directive

By July 2022, create at 
least 2km of naturalised 

watercourses

By July 2022, improve at 
least 2km of accessible 

paths within the scheme 
area

Helps to achieve 

priority habitat 

targets for the 

county

D4

Construction 

causes traffic 

disruption and an 

increase in carbon 

emissions

Properties 

suffer less 

damage from 

flooding

Properties suffer 

less damage from 

sewer flooding

Greater 

opportunities for 

research and 

development 

Strategic 

objective

Reduce flood 

damage to at least 

1000 homes and 

businesses currently 

at risk in Oxford

Reduce flood risk to 

infrastructure and 

utilities in Oxford 

Safeguard Oxford’s 

reputation as a 

thriving centre of 

commerce that’s 

open for business

Create and maintain 

new recreational 

amenities, wildlife 

habitat and 

naturalised 

watercourses 

accessible from the 

centre of Oxford

Lower clean up 

time and cost

Reduced loss of 

productivity when 

affected people 

can’t work 

No impact on 

journey times 

across the city

S3

Lower frequency 

of flooding to 

existing sites 

with 

redevelopment 

potential 

T1

Lower impact 

of floods on 

economic 

output

By July 2022, improve 
the potential for growth 

by reducing the flood 
risk to 5 hectares of 
industrial land with 

redevelopment 
potential

By July 2022, reduce the 
number of commercial 
properties that suffer 

damages in the 1% 
flood outline by at least 

100

P2

Commercial 

properties 

suffer less 

damage

Increase 

range and 

variety of 

local wildlife

By July 2022, ensure 
that temporary defence 
deployment plans are in 

place, where suitable, 
for areas of residual risk 

after the scheme is 
completed.

The direct benefits have been referenced 

based on their prioritisation as either:

· Primary (P)

· Secondary (S)

· Tertiary (T)

Disbenefits are referenced (D)
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